
Join These Upcoming Webinars 
on Youth Organizing 

The Research Hub for Youth Organizing, a project of NEPC, invites you to join three conver-
sations about transformational and justice-oriented youth development, youth organizing 
strategies for systems change, and supporting the field of youth organizing post-election. 

These conversations will be co-led by youth organizers and researchers. The conversations 
pick up on findings from the recent report Developing Youth Power: Community Organiz-
ing and Youth Development in California. The webinars are open to the public and free to 
attend. 

Please click here to register. 

•	 Conversation #1: What Is Holistic and Justice-Oriented Youth 
Development 
Wednesday October 16th , 11-12:15 pm Mountain Standard Time 
Danielle Aguilar and Ben Kirshner from the Research Hub will share overall trends 
and Jesus Sanchez from Gente Organizada will share examples of youth organizers 
embodying justice-oriented youth development to launch this conversation. 

•	 Conversation #2: Organizing Strategies for Systems Change: Working 
Within and Outside of Systems 
Wednesday November 13th , 11-12:15 pm Mountain Standard Time 
Kate Baca and Vandna Sinha from the Research Hub and Youth Organizers will 
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spark this conversation about the insider and outsider strategies that organizers are 
using to change the field and bring a more relational approach to their work. 

•	 Conversation #3: Supporting the Field of Youth Organizing Post-Election 
Wednesday December 11th , 11-12:15 pm Mountain Standard Time 
This conversation is an opportunity to ask organizers from Power California, Youth 
Organize! California about how the broader fields of philanthropy, advocacy, com-
munications, and research can best support youth organizing in this current mo-
ment. It will be facilitated by Michelle Renée Valladares from the Research Hub. 

This newsletter is made possible in part by support provided by the Great Lakes Center for 
Education Research and Practice: http://www.greatlakescenter.org 

The National Education Policy Center (NEPC), a university research center housed at the 
University of Colorado Boulder School of Education, sponsors research, produces policy 
briefs, and publishes expert third-party reviews of think tank reports. NEPC publications 
are written in accessible language and are intended for a broad audience that includes 
academic experts, policymakers, the media, and the general public. Our mission is to 
provide high-quality information in support of democratic deliberation about education 
policy. We are guided by the belief that the democratic governance of public education is 
strengthened when policies are based on sound evidence and support a multiracial society 
that is inclusive, kind, and just. Visit us at: http://nepc.colorado.edu 

NEPC Resources on Community Organizing and Engagement 
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